
  

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation to hand over the 

Swellendam Waste Water Treatment Works  

 

05 July 2016 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation (DWS) Mrs. Pamela Tshwete will hand over the 

Swellendam Waste Water Treatment Works on 8 July 2016 at Railton Community Sports 

Field, in Swellendam.  

The upgrading of the Swellendam Waste Water Treatment Works was necessary to ensure 
the increase of effluent treatment capacity of Swellendam and increase the existing treated 
effluent quality to meet the requirements of the department.   

 
The plant will provide wastewater treatment to address a backlog of serving more than 20 000 
people from both Swellendam and Railton and cater for future growth. 
 

The day’s programme will be in two phases: 

 

Phase One: Site visit to the Waste Water Treatment Works and doorstop/photo opportunity 

with the media. The Deputy Minister will officially cut the ribbon at the Works between 09h30 

and 10h00.  

 

Phase Two: Deputy Minister will address the community at Railton Community Sports field in 

Swellendam at 11h30.  

 

Members of the media are invited as follows:  

 

Date: 08 July 2016 
 
Venue: Swellendam Waste Water Treatment Works 
 
Time: 09h30 
 

To RSVP please contact Phetho Ntaba at 082 809 2031 or NtabaP@dws.gov.za 
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Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation, Western Cape region  

 

 

For more information contact: 

 

Malusi Rayi on 021 941 6110/ 083 320 1249 or Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2949 

 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dws.gov.za 

 

 


